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Dear members,

I am writing to you as an elementary special education teacher from  Milaca, MN I have 30
years experience. Please support Pension Reform for Tier II teachers by voting in support of
HF3100 (Her) and SF3162 (Frenz) today. Tier II teachers in Minnesota have one of the worst
teacher pensions in the nation and it is time to make a difference. Now is the time, please help
us!  Teachers should not have to teach until they are 66 years old to get full pensions.

Sincerely,

Belinda Ash
Special Education Teacher
Milaca Elementary School
320-982-7168
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